Appendix B — Clean Bus Technology Fund 2017-2019

Internal Consultation

The bid proposal has been through the full decision pathway including ClIr briefing, Transport
Management Team briefing, Neighbourhood Leadership Team briefing and Senior Leadership Team
briefing as well as the Mayor’s Air Pollution Working Group.

Finance, Legal, Equalities, Sustainability and Public Relations teams have provided comments for the
Cabinet Report.

External consultation

Bus operators and technology suppliers have been involved throughout the bid writing process to
ensure that the project is deliverable, financially viable (for the operator) and technically achievable.

Note: BCC is not able to share specific details of bid in the public domain due to restrictions within
the funders grant terms and conditions and to respect potentially sensitive commercial information.
If the bid is successful it will be made publicly available.



